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Dear Runners,

We want to share an important update regarding the In-Person Army Ten-Miler Race, 12 October. A
decision of whether to cancel the In-Person Army Ten-Miler Race based on unforeseen
circumstances will be made no later than October 8, 2025. You will immediately be notified once
the decision is made. The ATM Virtual Race will continue as planned.

If the In-Person Army Ten-Miler Race is cancelled, ATM will refund In-Person Army Ten-Miler runner
registration fees, and Hooah Tent fees. Please note that most credit card processing fees are
collected by Active Network and may not be refunded. Registration will remain open, and we will
continue to plan to execute the In-Person Army Ten-Miler race until a final decision is reached.

Thank you for your patience and support. We will continue to keep you fully informed.

Sincerely,
Mr. Matt Zimmerman

Army Ten-Miler Race Director



